
 

Minnesota Department of Natural Resources - Commissioner’s Office 

500 Lafayette Road, Saint Paul, MN  55155 

 
December 26, 2017 
 
Senator Carrie Ruud, Chair  
Environment and Natural Resources Policy and Legacy Finance Committee 
 
Senator Chris A. Eaton, Ranking Minority Member  
Environment and Natural Resources Policy and Legacy Finance Committee 
 
Senator Bill Ingebrigtsen, Chair  
Environment and Natural Resources Finance Committee 
 
Senator David J. Tomassoni, Ranking Minority Member  
Environment and Natural Resources Finance Committee 
 
Representative Dan Fabian, Chair  
Environment and Natural Resources Policy and Finance Committee 
 
Representative Rick Hansen, Ranking Minority Member  
Environment and Natural Resources Policy and Finance Committee 
 
Subject:  Anatomical Gift: Interim Report to the Legislature 
 
Dear Senators and Representatives: 
 
The attached report fulfills the requirements of 2016 Minnesota Session Laws, Chapter 131, Section 3 which 
states: “By January 1, 2018, the commissioner must submit a report to the chairs and ranking minority members 
of the senate and house of representatives committees with primary jurisdiction over natural resources policy 
that describes the progress made in implementing this act, including the arrangements made to provide access 
to departmental records and any delays or problems encountered.” 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tom Landwehr 
Commissioner 
 
c Bob Meier, DNR Assistant Commissioner, Enforcement and Policy and Government Relations 
 James T. Leach, Director, Division of Fish and Wildlife 
 Pat Rivers, Deputy Director, Division of Fish and Wildlife 
 Linda Kelly, Chief, Administrative Services Section, Division of Fish and Wildlife 
 


